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Closure of Streets to Ordinary Vehicular Traffic
PURSUANT TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1974, notice is hereby given that 
consideration will be given by Queenstown Lakes District Council under delegated authority, to 
the closure of the following roads to ordinary vehicular traffic for South Pacific Pictures.

ROADS TO BE CLOSED

Name of Road Start End

Jetty Street, Kingston

Saturday 10 June 2023 05:00 22:00
 
It will be an offence under the above regulations for any person otherwise than under authority of 
an authorised permit to use the roads for ordinary vehicular traffic during the period of closure.  
 
Those who have any concerns regarding the above closures, please contact Leonie Stapleton at 
QLDC on 03 450 0331 or by email leonie.stapleton@qldc.govt.nz before 5.00pm 18 May 2023.

Alcohol Licensing Applications
Current alcohol licensing applications can be found at www.qldc.govt.nz/services/alcohol-
licensing 

Applicant / Licensee Trading Name & Address Nature of 
Business

Last Date for 
Public Objection

Nortia Investments 
Limited

The Bottle O Wanaka, 1 Ardmore 
Street, Wānaka

Bottle Store 18/05/2023

Tricorp Holdings 
Limited

Kawarau Night ‘N Day, Retail 
Block 2, 11th Avenue, Kawarau 
Park, Lake Hayes, Queenstown

Grocery 
Store

18/05/2023

The Letterbox Limited Postmasters Kitchen & Bar, 54 
Buckingham Street, Arrowtown

Restaurant 16/05/2023

If you have a query about an application, a public notice, or the notification process, you can find 
more information here: www.qldc.govt.nz/services/alcohol-licensing or, alternatively, please call 
03 441 0499 or email services@qldc.govt.nz.  
 
This notice is dated: 4 May 2023


